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Neptune Township ~ Zoning Board of Adjustment 
 

 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE NEPTUNE 

TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF 
ADJUSTMENT ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED 
FOR WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2021 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE OUR 

REGULAR MEETING TO BE HELD ON 
DECEMBER 1, 2021 at 7:30 PM AT THE 
MUNICIPAL COMPLEX, 25 NEPTUNE 

BOULEVARD, IN THE 2nd FLOOR 
COMMITTEE MEETING ROOM. 

THANK YOU. 
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